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GETTING INVOLVED 
 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 
September 20, at 6:30 p.m. at Cherry 
Road School staff room (enter on Cherry 
Road).   Babysitting is provided. 
 
We are always looking for parents to get 
involved! We will find something that fits 
your interests and schedule! 
 
Many of you sent in the volunteer forms at 
the beginning of the year. Coordinators will 
be contacting you, via Volunteer Spot, with 
details about each activity and to confirm 
your availability. You can download a 
volunteer form on our website or email the 
coordinator if interested. 
 
 
Amy Pendergast is the CRS Volunteer 
Coordinator    
amym_pendergast@yahoo.com 
 
Violeta Dimovski, is the WPS Volunteer 
Coordinator  
 jvd091000@aol.com 
 
Thank you! 

Where does your fundraising 
money go?? 
Last year WEST spent approximately 
$19,00.00 to help fund the following: 
WPS- 

• Red Grammer 
• Magic show 
• James and the Giant Peach 
• Dasher’s Magic Gift 
• Eric Litwin 
• Zoo field trip 
• Ultimate Goal field trip 
• Crazy Daisies Kindergarten 
• Pirate Dave 
• Irish Dancers 
• Author Daryl Cobb 
• Jack Gramlich 
• Beaver Lake field trip 
• Bucket Filling play 

CRS – 
• Zoo field trip 
• Zoo to You 
• Chris Shaw (4th) 
• Poetry Alive 
• Syracuse Stage presentation 
• Red Grammer 
• Eco to Go Jack Gramlich 
• Gordon Korman 
• Erie Canal Museum trip 
• Irish Dancers 
• Gillie Lake crafts/pavilion fee 
• Books Come Alive 
• Gifford Family Theater trip 
• Erie Canal Boat trip 
• MOST 
• Salt Museum trip 
• 4th grade moving on ceremony 

MISC 
• PWP Run donation 
• Staff Appreciation Days 

Save the Dates 
 
Yankee Candle fundraiser will end on 
September 28th 
 
Fundraiser at Nestico’s Too scheduled for 
Thursday, October 20th 
 
Shades of Orange fundraiser/classes will 
begin late October. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEST Officers 
JoEllen Holowinski, Co-President 478-1040 jbaldwi6@twcny.rr.com 
Lisa Bannon, Co-President   218-5343 lbannon24@gmail.com 
Amanda Ramsing, Co-VicePresident      727-3760    amramsing@gmail.com 
Elena Tjaden, Co-Vice-President          729-6446    ectjaden@verizon.net 
Marty Richardson, Secretary  569-6484    mmartin@twcny.rr.com  
Erin Ryan, Treasurer   484-9171 emryan626@yahoo.com 
 

Volunteer Coordinators: 
Violeta Dimovski, WPS   708-7964    jvd091000@aol.com 
Amy Pendergast, CRS   218-7571 amym_pendergast@yahoo.com 
 

Parent Volunteer Center Coordinators: 
CRS: Carrie Hassett, kenandcarrie@roadrunner.com  and Marnie Medeiros, mjeanc@yahoo.com  
WPS: Carrie Ellis, cblasi24@gmail.com 
 
 

Reminders: 
 
 
** “Like” us on Facebook – WEST Parent Organization – for updates and 
reminders 
 
** If you signed up to volunteer look for an email from “Volunteer Spot” 
 
** WEST Meetings:      Cherry Road School    6:30 p.m. 

2016 
Tuesdays: 9/20, 10/18, Wednesday 11/16 

2017 
Tuesdays: 1/17, 2/7, 3/7, 4/11, 5/2 

 
YEARBOOK PHOTOS 

We are starting to collect photos already!!  If you have any photos from Flag 
Day, WPS Field Days and/or CRS Water Carnival you can send them to : 

Westhillyearbook2016@gmail.com 
 

 


